## What People Are Doing in Highland Park

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Vant and family spent Christmas with Mrs. Mulke at her home on Second street.

FOR RENT:—A cottage near Gray's Electric Factory. Apply to F. W. Cushing, Highland Park State Bank.

The Young People's Society of Christian Endeavor of the First United Evangelical Church, held a sunrise prayer meeting on Christmas morning at 6:30.

Mr. Richard Tillman and Miss Meta Borchardt went to Jacksonville on Christmas day to be with Mr. Tillman's daughter who is in school at that place.

Mr. and Mrs. Fred Norenburg spent Christmas with Mr. and Mrs. Will Norenburg in Winnetka.

Each of the employees in the Post-office was given a fine fountain pen in recognition of their faithfulness.

On the evening of Christmas day there was a large cotillion given at the Highland Park Club. A jolly crowd of young people took part while a few of the older people mingled with them.

Mr. and Mrs. Alfred Mosses rejoice at the birth of a son which arrived on Friday last.

Mr. William A. Averill is spending the holidays here. He is teaching in Charleston, Illinois, this winter.

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Strieber had as their guests on Christmas, their two daughters and their families, Mr. and Mrs. Archer Fitzgerald of Evanston, and Mr. and Mrs. Edward Masterson of Chicago.

Rev. Guy Fitch Phelps who has been holding revival meetings at the First United Evangelical church for some weeks has gone to LeMars, Iowa. to hold a series of meetings.

Mr. Arthur Herdklotz was here from Woodstock, to spend christmas with his parents.

Rev. Herbert Evans and wife, and Mr. Arthur Evans of Chicago, spent Christmas with their parents, Mr. and Mrs. R. G. Evans.

Mr. James H. Shields and Miss Viola Shields gave a large dance on Thursday evening at the Highland Park Club, for Miss Shields' guest Miss Jean Louderback.

Mr. and Mrs. M. A. Mihills and family spent Christmas with their daughter and her husband, Mr. and Mrs. C. H. Hayden of Winnetka.

Miss Eleanor Smoot is home from Ann Arbor for the holidays.

Don't forget the "Toy Shop" on Saturday afternoon and evening, at Ravinia Theatre. All the beauty and talent of Highland Park will be seen there. Admission 75 cents and one dollar.

Mrs. Richard Peyton has returned from a trip east.

Mr. and Mrs. Clinton Spencer have returned from Philadelphia and will occupy Mr. T. H. Spencers house for the winter. Mr. and Mrs T. H. Spencer will spend the winter in Florida.

On Wednesday evening the annual holiday dance for the juniors of the Highland Park Club was given.

Mr. Flint Drew is ill with the grippe.

The Cantata, "The Holy Child" that was to have been given by the choir of the First Fvangelical church on last Sunday evening, but was postponed, will be given on tomorrow evening, Sunday December 30th. The choir has been working hard and they hope for a large attendance. Everybody is welcome.

Miss Elizabeth Steele and Miss Bessie Smith will assist at a reception given by Mrs. John C. Spry of Evanston, to introduce her daughter, Miss Madeline Spry, on Saturday afternoon.

Mr. and Mrs. Albert Larson were the guests of Mr. and Mrs. Kirby on Christmas day.

Mr. Chandler Diehl came home Thursday from Yale to spend the Christmas recess.

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Sheahan and Miss Rudolph of Ravinia, were the guests of Mr. and Mrs. T. P. Evans on Christmas day.

Mr. Paul Sumers is the guest of his cousin, Dr. Bergen, for the holidays.

Judge Grosscup is planning to build a handsome home within the next year, and has bought part of the McGregor Adams property.

The Annual Installation of officers of the A. O. Fay Lodge, No. 676, A. F. and A. M., occurs this evening at the Masonic Hall at 8 o'clock. Officers for 1906.—Fritz Bahr, Worshipful Master; Irving Fisher, Senior Warden; J. S. Reeves, Junior Warden; D. A. Holmes, Treasurer; J. S. Reesman, Secretary; John L. Day, Chaplain; Charles L. Harder, Senior Deacon; B. J. Stevens, Junior Deacon; Henry Clow, Senior Steward; John Obee, Junior Steward; George Smith, Tyler.

Mr. August Peterson's little daughter, who has been ill with scarlet fever for some time, is doing nicely.

Mrs. Fredrick Garling died Monday at her home on St. John's avenue. The funeral was held on Wednesday morning at the Lutheran church.

The Christmas prayer services of the Ebenezer Evangelical church were held on Tuesday morning at 10 o'clock.

The Christmas tree festivities for the children were held on Wednesday evening, at the Ebenezer Evangelical church. A feature of the entertainment was a cantata by the Sunday school scholars.

Mr. Marvin Merryweather of Cleveland, Ohio, spent Christmas with his parents, Mr. and Mrs. George Merryweather.

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Gray Peck, arrived Sunday for a visit with Mr. and Mrs. Benjam.n Fessenden

Miss Alice Lolita Parliament a debutantee of this year, is spending the holidays in Quincy, Illinois, where a large dance is to be given in her honor. On her return the family will go to Florida for a while then spend the remainder of the winter in Washington.

On Friday, the 21st, the Girls Basket-Ball Team of the Deerfield Township High School played the Waukegan High School team at Waukegan. The score was 22 to 15 in favor of Waukegan.

Mr. and Mrs. Philmore Evans spent Christmas with Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Evans at Winnetka.

Mr. Walter C. Lloyd, who has been visiting at his home in Fort Wayne, Indiana, returned Thursday.

Judge Peter S. Grosscup, who has gone to Cincinnati, Ohio, to spend the Christmas holidays with his daughter, Mrs. Isaac M. Jordan, will return sometime before the New Year. He has leased Mr. Walter C. Hately's house from January the 15th, to May 15th. Mr. and Mrs. Jordon will be with him.

Mr. Charles Schneider spent Christmas with relatives in Chicago.

Miss Margoi Street who has been attending school at Kemper Hall is spending the holidays with her parents.

Mr. Avery Colburn is home from college at Madison to spend the holidays.

Rev. R. J. Lobb and wife of Canada are the guests of Mr. and Mrs. Edward Moon-

Mr. Flint Drew is home for a weeks vacation.

Miss Gertrude Chandler gave an informal tea on Christmas day.

The Highland Park Woman's Club will give their annual children's party on Monday evening at the Library Building. This will take the place of the regular meeting next Tuesday afternoon. The children will have games and dancing and some light refreshments.

Miss Annie Scott was the guest of Miss Marjorie Mihills this week.

Mrs. W. A. Alexander and Mrs. Harold Sweetland have gone south for the winter.

Mr. W. L. Rementer has gone east for a few days visit, after which he expects to take an extensive trip south and will not return for several weeks. He is well known here as he has been connected with the Electric road for some time past.

On Friday evening the younger set of boys gave a fraternity dance at the Highland Pack Club. The boys are to be congratulated on a very successful evening.

Miss Viola Shields had as her guests over Thursday evening, Miss Bertha Duppler, Miss Anne Coleman and Miss Isabel Scott, all of Chicago, and Miss Jean Louderback, who will be with her until she returns to her home in San Francisco.

Miss Katherine Marsh was the guest of Miss Annie Cobb on Thursday of this week.

Mrs. W. J. Fyffe was hostess at a large reception given at her home on Wednesday afternoon.

Mrs. S. J. Ela is quite ill with the grippe.

Mrs. Samuel Knox gave a large children's party on Thursday afternoon for her two little daughters.

Miss Harwood of Iowa is visiting her aunt Mrs.

F. B. Williams for the holidays.

Mrs. W. L. Underwood, have been

Mr. and Mrs. W. L. Underwood have been spending the week in Indiana.

Mr. Fred Hill arrived home on Sunday to spend Christmas here with his family. He returned to New Mexico on Thursday,

First Church of Christ, Scientist, Hazel avenue near St. Johns. Service Sunday 10:45 a. m. Wednesday 8 p. m. Reading room in church open Wednesdays and Fridays from 2 to 4 p. m. Subject for December 30th 1906, "God."